
Greetings from Central Kalimantan!


Shalom,

Thank you for your continuous prayers and encouragement.

It has already been three weeks since I came back to Indonesia.

I praise the Lord for the opportunity to preach in full Bahasa Indonesia three times on 11 
August.




After preaching in Blessing Community Church, Jakarta, I came to Palangkaraya on 12 
August. It has been quite challenging to make another new adjustment. After taking BIPA 
2 (Bahasa Indonesia) via Zoom every morning, I have had to repair, paint, and clean the old 
house. Honestly, it has been very tiring. However, I thank God that everything is now fit 
into its place. I will live with another Korean missionary couple in their 60s who is coming 
this Saturday (7 September).
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I praise the Lord for the opportunities to make new relationships with local pastors. It is 
always a great joy and privilege to learn many things by hearing the great testimonies that 
our forerunners have gone through. One of them is the very first AG Indonesian pastor in 
Central Kalimantan serving the Lord for the past 50 years. His daughter (pastor Mary) and 
son-in-law (pastor Timothy) carry on the mission God gave them. I will begin to preach 
from next month. I definitely need divine wisdom. 


I also praise the Lord for answering our prayers. As I shared before, we had been praying 
that God would send us two female evangelists (Penginjil) who would support pastor 
Steven’s ministry for Tumbang Mangara. Two single ladies who had just finished their Bible 
school volunteered and went there to support pastor Steven’s ministries for 1 year. There 
will other penginil (evangelists) to join them next month for 3 months. It is a great joy to 
witness what God is doing for His people.
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The IGC construction has been going well despite many challenges such as heavy rain and 
raw materials price rise. We praise God for His faithfulness. 


Please pray for


1. Spiritual unity among the missionaries and local pastors,

2. Divine authority and power,

3. Family (David, Aster, Ethan, & Jaden), especially for children’s education and future,

4. Language progress to preach, teach, and make disciples,

5. Collaboration with local churches and pastors for the mission,

6. Especially for the mission vehicle which is very needed.


We appreciate your genuine heart and love for God’s mission. We also remember you in 
our daily prayers. Let us continue to work together to bring the lost to God until the end of 
the earth! 


Blessings,

David Kang 

From Central Kalimantan

1 September, 2024


3


